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October 1, 2009

Public Service Commission of Utah
Heber M. Wells Building

160 East 300 South

Salt Lake City, Utah 84111

Re:  IN THE MATTER OF THE INCREASE OF RATES FOR CEDAR
POINT WATER COMPANY, DOCKET NO. 09-2404-02 / WAIVER OF 240-
DAY REQUIREMENT ' ' o

To Whom It May Concern:

On April 28, 2009, Cedar Point Water Company (“Cedar Point™) filed its Application for
Rate Increase including the applicable schedules with respect thereto (the “Application™), with
the Public Service Commission of Utah (the "Commission") pursuant to Utah Code Anno. §§54-
4-1, 54-7-12(2) and R746-405 of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure. Since that
time, the Commission has requested more information with respect to the Application, with
which request Cedar Point is fully complying.

Pursuant to Utah Code Anno. §54-4-1, Cedar Point hereby waives any requirement for a
decision within the 240 day statutory time period in Utah Code Ann. 54-7-12 for its proposed
rate increase. Cedar Point needs more time to identify and update additional information
requested by the DPU.

The DPU has indicated that it does not object to the waiver of the 240-day statutory time
period requirement. If'you have any questions concerning the above, please feel free to contact
me at your convenience.

Very truly yours,
ROGER J. SANDERS, P.C.

Benjamin Ruesch




